
 

Contact  
Brian & Brenda Krueger 
1311 Esther St. 
Iowa City, IA 52240 
www.thekruegfam.com 
Building4Him@thekruegfam.com 

Sending Church 

Faith Baptist Church 
1251 Village Rd. 

Iowa City, IA 52240 
www.faithbaptistiowacity.com 

 

Serving With 

Continental Baptist Missions 
11650 Northland Dr. NE 

Rockford, MI 49341 
www.cbmoffice.org 

August 

2015 

 
What is a fun memory you 
have with Uncle Jason? 

Amanda (11) - “I had fun 
playing cards with Uncle Ja-
son at the hotel by Mayo.” 

Luke (9) - “Playing Peggle.” 

Nathanael (7) - “Peggle.” 

Rebekah (4) - “Well, it was 
fun at the hotel we went to 
together.” 

KID’S CORNER 
Praises  

- Safety as we travelled 

MANY miles! 

- A wonderful time of re-

freshment in the Boundary 

Waters! 

- We are heading to a build 

site! 

Prayer Requests 

- Pray for Faith Baptist 

Church in Oconomowoc, WI 

that they would have the 

finances to start building in 

the spring. 

- Pray for Brenda as she starts 

a Bible Study with our neigh-

bor. 

- Pray for Brian’s sister, Kris-

ta as she adjusts to life with-

out Jason. 

- Pray that God would con-

tinue to bring in financial 

support in His timing. 

- Pray for deputation meet-

ings for this fall and 2016. 

     Upcoming Events 

- Sept. 21-27 - Building work 

in Chatsworth, IL. 

- Oct. 4 - Ashton Bible 

Church - Ashton, IA 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider support-

ing us with $5 a month or 

more. Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 

 “He will swallow up death forever, And the Lord God will wipe away tears from all  
faces; The rebuke of His people He will take away from all the earth; For the Lord has 

spoken.” Isaiah 25:8 (NKJV)  

   On August 7th, Brian’s brother-in-law Jason passed away after a long 

battle with lung cancer. When we told Re-

bekah she said, “Mom, it is happy and sad.” 

Then she said, “It is happy because he is in 

Heaven, but it is sad that he died.” We were 

happy that he was no longer suffering, but 

we were sad that he was no longer with us. 

We eagerly anticipate the day when God will 

swallow up death forever and wipe away all of our tears.     

   The first week of August we spent vacationing in the Boundary      

Waters with some friends from our church. The weather was great and 

the fishing was even better.  We caught many smallmouth bass and 

our friends even taught us how to catch 

crawfish. In the middle of the week, we 

were surprised by an unexpected “DNR”  

 

 
  CBM has asked us if we would be willing to help a CBM Missionary Church Planter in 

Chatsworth, Illinois the week of September 21st. As we have shared in our ministry  

presentation, we are looking for men and now women to join us. You don't have to be a 

skilled craftsman, just a willing servant.  Please let us know if you are available to join us.  

visit from the pastor and a layman from a church we 

just revisited. The day we left Boundary Waters we 

found out Jason had passed away. We decided to drive to Virginia as a family. 

We were amazed at how God orchestrated everything. We did not even have to 

cancel any of our deputation meetings! We presented at Calvary Baptist Church 

in Cambridge, MN that Sunday then we started our long journey to Virginia for a 

Wednesday visitation and Thursday funeral. We travelled back to Iowa on Friday 

and Saturday and presented our ministry at Berean Baptist Church in Boone, IA. 

Boone was on our way to Brian’s parent’s house for the Iowa funeral where   

Jason would be buried. At the end of the month we shared our ministry at     

Calvary Baptist Church in St. Charles, IA. We want to thank all of you for praying 

for us as we travelled MANY miles during the month. There were specific times 

on the road that we could tell that people were praying and that God was an-

swering!  

      Fulfilling the great commission together, 
  Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 


